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Hello Lake Shore Families! 

We hope you all had a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday and enjoyed time with 

your families. We have had a very successful first quarter and are making plans for 

a fun-filled month of December. You should have received report cards and 

progress notes in the mail for the first quarter. We will continue to work on our 

goals throughout the 2nd quarter in class and at internships as well.  

Last month we went to East Aurora to visit Vidler’s 5 and 10 Store and 

Pasquale’s Restaurant. A good time was had by all!  

This month our Unique Learning System focuses on different holiday 

traditions. As we assist our young adults in the transition from school to work, it is 

necessary that they receive training in understanding the differences in people. 

During the December holidays, families celebrate in many ways. Each family has 

traditions that have been passed down from one generation to the next. It is 

important to understand and respect different traditions. 

Our field trip in December has become a tradition enjoyed by our students, 

as we will travel to Hamburg and go bowling at Braymiller Bowling Lanes on Friday, 

December 14th. There will be more information coming home this week. Lunch will 

be provided. 

We have a special “12 days of Christmas theme days” sponsored by Student 

Government throughout December and we will send home a finalized schedule if you 

choose to participate in any of the activities. 

As a safety precaution, the office staff asks that if you need to get your 

student for an appointment that you come in the main office and sign him/or her 

out. They will call the class for your student to meet you in the office at the 

requested time. We appreciate your cooperation with this matter. 

Please note the important dates for December to mark your calendars for 

upcoming events. 

December Birthday: Lisa Watts- December 23rd Enjoy your special day Lisa! 



 

                    Important Dates 
 

Friday Dec. 14th Field trip to Braymiller’s Bowling Lanes 

Monday Dec. 17th SH “Alumni” Concert 7pm 

Tuesday Dec. 18th BOE Regular Meeting 

WINTER RECESS: DECEMBER 24TH- JANUARY 2ND 

SCHOOL RESUMES THURSDAY JANUARY 3RD 

 

We wish you and your families a wonderful holiday season and a Happy New 

Year!!                                  

 

If you ever have any questions or concerns please feel free to call the classroom at 

926-3799 or email at mreichert@lakeshorecsd.org and I will get back to you as 

soon as possible. Thank you!  

 

Sincerely, 

Maureen Reichert 

Dawn Murphy       
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